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UW PHF is a new 290,000 square foot 
mixed use academic facility. To find out 
more about the PHF vision and mission, 
please visit the following link: 

http://cpd.uw.edu/population-health-
facility 

This Community Bulletin is intended to 
serve as an update for upcoming work 
related to the UW PHF project, as well as 
a means of notifying our neighbors of any 
significant events that may impact the 
sidewalks and streets surrounding the 
project.  
 
 

 
What’s happening in your neighborhood this month: 

 
In February, we have setup and opened our pedestrian protection connexes on the 
sidewalk of 15th Ave for public protection of overhead work. This will provide a less 
disturbed and more comfortable path of travel for pedestrians moving by our site. We 
placed all of Level 3 and began forming the level 4 north zone. You will notice Level 
4 on the north end will extend north of Level 2 and 3. This will create the north lobby 
space which will be three floors tall. During the snowstorms, we had to shut our jobsite 
down 2 different days in order to assure our employees have a safe place to go to 
work. We had only a couple of employees here onsite blowing and shoveling the snow 
of the work areas in order to allow for other employees to come back to work. 
   

 
 
 

 
Moving in to March, Level 4 will be the main focus on the jobsite. Most of Level 4 will 
be complete by the end of the month. The structure of the building will continue to 
climb upward. In the basement level of the building on the south half, we are beginning 
to start mechanical, electrical, and plumbing work. Proceeding this work, will be the 
start of interior framing, and CMU walls. The first stair deliveries will be occurring in 
March, and the installation of these stairs will continue into late summer. 
 
Several small construction activities will take place beyond the boundaries of the site 
fence.  All such activities will be coordinated in advance with the impacted parties by 
Mark Sweeters. 
 
If you have any questions about the work we are performing in your neighborhood, 
please feel free to contact us and we are more than happy to provide information.  

mailto:sweeters@uw.edu
mailto:edlirak@vulcan.com

